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December 14, 2021 

 
Alice Gleghorn, PhD.  
Behavioral Health Director  
Santa Barbara County  
300 North San Antonio Road, Bldg. 3  
Santa Barbara, CA 93110-1316  
 
Dear Dr. Gleghorn: 
 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) has completed the review of your 
county’s Behavioral Health Response and Rescue Project (BHRRP) Supplemental 
County Application for the Substance Abuse Prevention and Treatment Block Grant 
(SABG). All required documents have been received, and your application has been 
approved up to the maximum Total Amount Approved noted below. Your County may 
begin incurring costs up to that amount retroactively per the timelines denoted below.   
 

Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) 
 (July 1, 2021 through December 31, 2022) 

 

Funding Categories 
Total Amount 

Available 
Total Amount 

Requested  
Total Amount 

Approved 

Total Allocation $1,342,610.67 $1,342,610.67 $1,342,610.67 

Primary Prevention Set-Aside $612,460.72 $612,460.72 $612,460.72 

Friday Night Live Set-Aside $50,000.00 $50,000.00 $50,000.00 

Perinatal Set-Aside $117,965.31 $117,965.31 $117,965.31 

Adolescent/Youth Set-Aside $128,325.00 $128,325.00 $128,325.00 

Recovery Housing Support $433,859.64 $433,859.64 $433,859.64 

 
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 

(September 1, 2021 through June 30, 2025) 
 

Funding Categories 
Total Amount 

Available 

Total Amount 

Requested  
Total Amount 

Approved 

Total Allocation $1,174561.28 $1,174561.28 $1,174561.28 

Discretionary Allocation $558,450.73 $558,450.73 $558,450.73 

 
Community Services Division 

Federal Grants Branch, MS 2624 
1501 Capitol Avenue 

Sacramento, CA 95814 
 



 

  

Primary Prevention Set-Aside $516,110.55 $516,110.55 $516,110.55 

Friday Night Live Set-Aside $100,000.00 $100,000.00 $100,000.00 

 
Please note, your County may be eligible to receive additional funding if it was 
requested during the application period. DHCS will be providing additional 
instructions once the final funding amount has been determined. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the BHRRP team at 
BHRRP@dhcs.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Waheeda Sabah, Section Chief 
Contracts and Fiscal Section 
Federal Grants Branch 
Community Services Division 
Department of Health Care Services 
 

mailto:BHRRP@dhcs.ca.gov

